
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-01854

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Charlie Zulu <catcatcher00@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:39 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
4x reg proposals

Sir,
I am in favor of proposed forex protections however do not de-leverage from
100 to 10:1! Doing so would severely and unfairly disadvantage U.S. investors vs
other currency investors and would quickly prove disastrous to our already
struggling U.S. tax base!!
Sincerely,
Cristy Zook
Marina, CA


